
C-3a: Fall Sports Rally Note to Participants 
 

“Chino Hills – The Happiest Place on Earth” 
Fall Sport Rally 

September 3, 2010 
 
Dear Rally Performers, 
 
 Thank you so much for performing in our Fall Sports Rally 
on Friday, September 3, 2010. We have included a rally minute-
by-minute for you so you know when your group performs. As you 
can see, the rally schedule is “tight”. Please have your group ready 
to run on the floor during the event right before they perform. 
There is truly no set-up time. (sorry) We will be having a full rally 
run-through on Thursday evening, September 2 at 5:30 P.M. You 
are welcome to come to the run-through. We do need any music 
tapes or CD’s by Thursday PLEASE. They will be returned right 
after the second rally. We will give attendance a list of all the 
members from your group and they will be excused from period 3 
and 4 only. Thank you very much. If you have any questions 
please call Mrs. Roberts at: ex: 5116. 
 
    In Husky Pride, 
     

Hayley Herrera and Cari Zinn 
Commissioner of Pep 


